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The ultimate goal is to develop the Deerfoot Trail / Glenmore Trail interchange as a
freeway to freeway connection that allows for the safe, efficient flow of traffic, thus
improving its function as a key part of the Province’s north-south trade corridor and the
City’s skeletal road network. The end product of the study will be a functional roadway
design with an implementation strategy for near- and long-term improvements and
staging strategies

1) What aspects of the Stage 1 design proposal presented at this open house do you
support?

2) What aspects of the Ultimate design proposal presented at this open house do you
support?
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3) Do you have any other comments?

Thank you for your input. A summary of input received will be posted in early
December on the project website (see address below)

Please return this form by November 2, 2006
Josh Bolderheij, P.Eng.

CH2M HILL Canada Limited

Suite 1500, 800-6™ Ave., Calgary, AB T2P 3G3
Fax: (403) 237-7715

email: josh.bolderheij@ch2m.com

If you would like to be kept informed about future developments on this project, please
provide the following information:

Name:

Address: Postal Code:

Phone: Email:

For further information, contact project manager Josh Bolderheij, P. Eng., CH2M HILL
at (403) 770-7613.

You may also view the project webpage by visiting www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca

The personal information on this comment sheet is collected under the Freedom of Information and Privacy Act,
Section 32. It is solely for the purpose of gathering input to evaluate and improve the plan that will emanate from the
Deerfoot Trail / Glenmore Trail Interchange Functional Planning Study, and to provide the public with information on
the project.
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